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CHARLOTTE UPPER ELEMENTARY DONATES TO CHRISTMAS KIDDIES 

 

Anyone who has lived in Charlotte over the past 100 years is 
familiar with the Charlotte Fire Department’s Christmas Kiddie 
Program.  They have been making Christmas Eve deliveries 
from their fire trucks to underprivileged children for more than 
100 years.  What you may not know is that the Charlotte 
Upper Elementary is a strong supporter of this program.  Mrs. 
Kineman’s resource room operates a student store that 
donates a portion of its profits to Christmas Kiddies.  By 
purchasing pencils, pens, erasers and other school supplies, 
the students at the CUE support this charity.  This season, 
the store was able to donate $200.00 to Firemen Zach and 
Johnny to use for purchasing toys for the Christmas Kiddie 
Program.  They explained the long history of the Christmas 
Kiddies and the fact that they reach as many as 500 children 
a year.    

 

 


